
Hello, 
I am a parent, tax payer, school board member, employee of a school district, and a lifelong 
Vermonter.  It is imperative for the pupil weighting study to be implemented to bring 
educational equity to all corners of our small State, which will keep families here throughout 
pre-k-12 schooling and for years after that. True Vermonters while being fiscally cautious, have a 
deep tradition of taking care of each other, party lines and ideals aside.  Education and the 
equity thereof fall into that category.  Each community deserves to be able to educate their 
students to the best of their abilities with equitable resources and practices from the State. 
Thank you,  
Celena Romo 
Marlboro VT  
 


